
 

 

 

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-- Refreshments Provided – 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Contact: Judie Talbot (775) 720-0214 or talbot.judie@gmail.com  

How Do You Use and Enjoy Water? 

Help Develop the Plan for  

Sustainable Groundwater Use in Sierra Valley 

Hear and Share 
Information about 

Groundwater 
Conditions 

Provide Your Ideas 
about Groundwater 

Priorities 

Learn about and 
Suggest Options for 

Groundwater 
Management 

JOIN US AT A PUBLIC WORKSHOP! 

Two options to fit your schedule (the content at both workshops is the same): 

• Saturday, May 8 at Loyalton Community Park Pavilion, 10 a.m. – 12:00 noon 
105 Beckwith Street in Loyalton 

• Monday, May 10 at Sierra Christian Church in Beckwourth, 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

For more information visit: https://www.sierravalleygmd.org/gsp-meetings 
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